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Join us for Worship Sunday at 9:30 a.m.

July 11, 2024

Dear Friends of Second Church,

Our apologies for any difficulties you might have had with watching our
Sunday service online last week — we promise that it wasn’t our fault (it was a
service provider issue). 
 
More importantly, I hope you’ll look for Jenny’s sermon, which we have in full
on the 2CC website (the YouTube version only captured the second half). 
 
Many thanks, also, to Emily and Jamie Tiberio for their lemonade stand after
Worship, which raised over $150 and garnered some welcome food items for
Neighbor to Neighbor! (Those of you who enjoyed lemonade courtesy of an
IOU, please be sure to complete your transaction when you can.)
 
As we enter high summer, I hope our recent Sunday services will provide some
lingering inspiration and remind you, as they have me, of just how remarkable
it is to be part of our church community. 
 
And, of course, I hope to see you there if you’re around. 

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

Children's Chapel this summer...

Now through August 25, children are encouraged to meet in the nursery from
9:30-10:30 a.m.  for a very special summer worship experience for infants to school

age children entering grade 5. This is in alignment with our Summer worship schedule. 
 

Children's Chapel this summer will include worshiping outside, special guests, crafts,
games, scripture lessons, prayer, and worship services designed with young hearts and

wiggly bodies in mind. 

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
https://bit.ly/Sermons-2CC
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=e8336f57-91d7-4158-9ec8-b6f28f137b3f


 
For more information please contact Jenny@2cc.org 

  
Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Register for Children's Chapel

​During the summer, Neighbor to Neighbor provides
weekly additional food supplies to families with

school-aged children who would otherwise rely on
the free and reduced lunch program at school.

Please consider donating to their Summer
Supplement food drive. Every donation directly

supports families in need.

A collection bin is placed outside the 2CC nursery
room door. Most needed items include canned meat,

cereal, canned fruit, canned vegetables, and shelf-
stable milk.

A big thank you, to all that supported and made the lemonade stand possible for
Neighbor to Neighbor! Little and big hands made a difference!

Children's Chapel will be accepting donations through Labor Day. A little goes a
long way, thank you! 

mailto:Jenny@2cc.org
https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel


Mark Your Calendars...



Email Jenny to RSVP for the Summer Soiree

Around Town...

mailto:jenny@2cc.org
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